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KUWAIT- 2 weeks ago a student in Hayat Universal Bilingual School,
struggled to focus on her lesson because there were two lizards in the 4U
classroom, her friend was in fear because she was scared of lizards. 

It happened on October 1st when Reem spotted  two lizards in a classroom
and was scared. The lizards were looking at her in the eye and Reem was
shaking that made Reem not able to focus because she was looking at
what the lizards were up too.   

One of Reem’s friends, who was called Afnan, suggested opening the
window and maybe the lizards would leave but that did not work. Another of
Reem’s friends, who was called Hafsah, suggested trapping the lizards in a
cup and that worked, so Reem thanked everyone, especially Hafsah
because she had a solution to  Reem’s problem. “What a wonderful
solution.” Mr.Ibrahim said.
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